
If you'd like to learn more about our Early College program, 

please visit our website and search Early College.  

https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/Page/7627

LIBERTY HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM

MONDAY, DEC. 3, 2018

6:30 P.M.

STUDENTS & PARENTS ARE INVITED TO 

ATTEND

EARLY 
COLLEGE 
PROGRAM

Are you interested in learning more about 

earning college credits during high school?

Would you like to know how to earn an 

associate's degree during your junior and 

senior year of high school?

Is your child ready for rigorous, college-

level learning?

C O M E  L E A R N  A B O U T  O U R  

W E N T Z V I L L E  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T


